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May 5, 2017
Dear Rocio, 

I’m delighted to inform you that our membership committee met this week and we'd love to welcome Domingos en Vocalo as an associate member of The Media Consortium. Congratulations!

Our next step will be getting a full announcement out to the TMC list early next week. There are a few housekeeping things I’d like to ask you to do to help me prepare. 

To do for us:

1. Send me a two sentence write up of your mission and vision that I can include in our announcement to the TMC list regarding your membership.
2: Logo: Please send your logo, sized at 218px x 218px (with 10px of whitespace around the edge) and in JPG, 72dpi format to me. It will be added to our member page on the website.

3. Please tell us who your primary contact should be for the website. One person will have the ability to change information about your outlet on the site, add and delete employees, and pay dues. We need the name of that person and their email address. I also need the following:
Legal name—do you have a parent organization for your show besides Vocalo?
Mailing Address

4. Dues: Your annual dues are $75/year. As a member of the Chicago cohort, your dues will be paid for by the Chicago Collaboration Project this year. In future years you will be invoiced.

To do on your own:


4: Joining the Consortium listserv: Go to http://groups.google.com/group/MediaConsortium and request to join. It's okay to share the link within your organization. We encourage multiple individual registrations from each participating organization in the Media Consortium ( e.g., an org's publisher, editor, reporters, marketing director, IT director, etc).
5. Joining the Media Consortium’s Member Dashboard. On our website, we have a members’ only section where you can search for contact info on other Media Consortium members, see updates, and soon check out an online events calendar. To get on, click on the Member Dashboard and use your work email address to log on. 

6. Be sure to sign up for the Media Consortium newsletter at http://eepurl.com/cHT2l1
7. Follow us on Facebook and Twitter (@tmcmedia)

Please feel free to contact me anytime. We are here to support you! Jo Ellen will be checking in with you next week to schedule a 1.5 hour "get-to-know" you call.
Sincerely,
Jo Ellen Green Kaiser

Executive Director, The Media Consortium

joellen@themediaconsortium.org
415-878-3862
Manolia Charlotin

Associate Director, The Media Consortium

manolia@themediaconsortium.org
